
 Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Report for Code Committee 
February 2006 

ENERGY BALANCING CREDIT SUB COMMITTEE 

 
 
Meetings Held 
Wednesday 11 January 2006, by teleconference, for an Emergency meeting 

Friday 20 January 2006, by teleconference, for an Operational meeting 

 

Planned 

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday 17 February 2006, by teleconference,  

 

Matters for Committee’s Attention 
Total Gas and Power have notified that Helen Hughes Green has taken over from Duncan Church as Credit 
Manager, the EBCC would like to reflect this change in their membership. 
 

Topics 
none 
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